
On the road again... 

20 - 22 August 2021

So, we hit the road again! This time we headed north to the St. Lawrence 
Seaway, Alexandria Bay to be exact and did some diving with Blue Foot 
Diving. Charter Captain Andrew is absolutely outstanding! He is a 
wealth of knowledge on the area and the wrecks.


Fridays dives were recon dives to get to know the area and wrecks in 
preparation for the weekends AOW students. We even had the 
opportunity to try out some underwater scooters thanks to Lauren and 
Nate.


Saturday and Sunday were down to business with the AOW students, 
completing their certification on the wrecks of the Keystorm, the 
America and the Islander. What a fantastic area for Advanced Open 
Water!
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